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Civil partnerships do not need to be reported

Previously, couples living together had to notify their pension fund if they wanted to provide their partner 
with a pension in the event of death. This advance notification is no longer necessary for collective foun-
dations managed by AXA. The current pension fund regulations do not require notification. For this reason, 
the “Confirmation of civil partnership” notification form has been removed. Whether the partner is entitled 
to draw pension benefits is only assessed at the time of the insured’s death. Further information on civil 
partnerships can be found in the Foundation’s Regulations.
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